
Hon. Michelle L. Phillips         March 31, 2025 

Secretary to the Commission 

New York State Public Service Commission 

State of New York 

3 Empire State Plaza 

Albany, NY 12223 

secretary@dps.ny.gov 

 

RE: Matter of Annual Reporting for DER Suppliers – Matter 17-02275 

 

To whom it may concern, 

 

This letter is to inform the DPS and the Secretary to the Commission that Distributed Generation 

Associates, LLC did not service any customers during the calendar year of 2024. We do plan on servicing 

customers in the calendar year of 2025.  

 

The information on the DER supplier registration form is current and valid. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Chance Lieb 

Distributed Generation Associates, LLC 

(607)351-6236 

Clieb30@gmail.com 

mailto:secretary@dps.ny.gov

